
  

Oak Class’s Weekly News  

This Week 

The children went to practise some life skills at the post Office in Bamber Bridge. They bought stamps and 

posted letters home. Aimee found the pillar box and showed everyone else what to do. They did this in such a 

grown-up way – we were so proud of everybody.  

We have enjoyed listening to two local choirs this week which has been fantastic and left us all in a festive 

mood!  

We have also been really busy practising for the play. There is a letter coming home about costumes – we would 

be grateful if you could help out with this.  

We made Christingles to take into assembly on Friday. Fin helped out by giving instructions and everybody 

listened carefully. Well done Fin!   

 

 

Next Week 

It will be a busy week! 

On Monday and Tuesday, members of the choir will be going to sing at various locations in the 

community – parents have already had a letter about this. Parents’ group is also on Tuesday 11th 

December from 1 – 3pm for those who have signed up to the activity.  

On Wednesday we will be practising the school play again.  

Thursday morning is when we go to Blackpool to see the pantomime. Chocolate Bingo is in the 

afternoon at 1.30pm.  

 

 

 
Reminders 

Chocolate Bingo – if you can make it on Thursday, 

that would be great. If not, you could always send 

in a little money for the pupils to play.  

 

 

And finally… 

Our Star of the week is 

Fatimah for her brilliant 

independent writing. 

Thank you for the chocolate 

donations today.  

Thank you for all your 

support at this very busy 

time of year. 

Oak Class Team 

 

W/B 3rd December 2018 

 

 


